A note from Miss Lindsay, Miss Barnfather & Mrs Vaughan

I am very much looking forward to returning to teach my class. In English we will continue to work in Read, Write Inc groups. Reading is a vital part of your child's education and development so I hope to promote a love of reading in our class. It is also important that children read at home with an adult at least three times a week and bring their reading records to school daily so they can read with an adult school.

Thank you for your support.



Year 2, Class 5
Newsletter

Important Reminders:

PE lessons for Year 2, Class 5, will be on Monday afternoons. Children must come to school in their PE kits. The school PE kit is: a plain white t-shirt and black trousers or shorts. Children are expected to have appropriate footwear such as trainers or indoor shoes. Please ensure your child is wearing the necessary clothing as PE is an important part of the school curriculum and al lessons will be taught outside.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this Summer Term is 'Beaches'

Class 5 will mainly focus on History this half term with Geography and D&T the second half term. In history, children will learn about the significance of Captain James Cook, where he was from and what he most famous and remembered for.

In geography, children will learn about name and locate the world's seven continents and five oceans. They will use world maps, atlases and globes to identify the United Kingdom and its countries, as well as others relevant to our topic. They will also identify seasonal and daily weather patterns in the United Kingdom and the location of hot and cold areas of the world in relation to the Equator and the North and South Poles.

In D&T children will be exploring different skills and materials to make a moving picture linked to our topic.

In science, class 5 will study two topics: Seaside Objects and Living in Habitats which will link in with our Beaches topic theme.

Homework:

The children are continuing with their online homework and are becoming familiar with the routines in place. Homework is set, for Maths and Spelling, every Monday and it is to be completed by the end of the week. Paper copies are also sent home for children's revision of spellings and arithmetic.

There are opportunities provided throughout the week for children to use school equipment to complete their homework if they are unable to do so at home. Please encourage your child to complete their homework on time as it supports their learning in the classroom. Thank you from you support.

Diary Dates:

- Thursday 20th May Photograph Day
- Friday 11th June Class 5 assembly, invites via Teams closure to time.
- Friday 2nd July Reports to go home
- Monday 5th & Tuesday 6th July parents Evenings
- Friday 9th July Sports Day
- Wednesday 14th July Awards Assembly

